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From the Principal’s Desk:  
Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

Thanks to all of you who have turned in your entry for the Kaye Walton Memorial 
Run4Hunt to be held on Saturday, February 25th at 9:00a.m. We will celebrate this 
special day with a color run, so please bring a towel for the drive home!  This is a family 
fun event that honors a very special person. In case you did not have the pleasure of 
knowing “Miss Kaye”, she was our computer operator here at Hunt for many years. She 
had a heart bigger than anyone I have ever known and a true dedication to children.  
Mrs. Walton lost her five-year battle with ovarian cancer seven years ago, but she will 
remain in our R. B. Hunt hearts forever! Hope to see you there the weather should be 
beautiful. 

We have extended the deadline for 5th grade yearbook dedications until next 
Wednesday, March 1st. Our completed yearbook is due to the publisher soon, so if you 
are interested, please get those special dedications turned in. Information on format 
and pricing is located on the R. B. Hunt webpage.  

Oh, my goodness we have 10 new students that have read One Million Words! 
Congratulations to: Sarah Benoit, Marcus Martin-Owens, Correna Bartow, Anders 
Carlson, Peyton Hampel, Aidan Such, Arden Eyestone and Selena Zheng. Evan Colsant 
and Dane Eastman are “Jawsome” readers and have read all 15 of the S.S.Y.R.A. books! 
Keep up the great reading! 

Attention 4th and 5th grade parents, students will be taking the writing portion of the 
Florida Standards Assessment next Tuesday. You can help by making sure they have a 
good night’s sleep, breakfast and are on time to school. Our students have been working 
hard and they will do great.   

 

Thank you for getting students to school on time and ready to learn! 

 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 
 

HUNT’S 
CATCH– UP 

 

24th, 2017 

Students of the Week 
 
 

First Grade:  Donavan Grode, Micalah Bowen, Inzo Michalko, Aislyn Wilson 
Second Grade:  Jadon Stollberg, Fin Asbille, Lindy Gay, Hollis Ulmer, Maks Caudill, Elice  
Molgren, Taylor Smith, Charlotte Peskett 
Third Grade: Thomas Pete, Taylor Johnson, Sophia Cannata, Josh Davis, Scarlett Jordan, 
Max Grimes, Shelly Doyle, Hannah Pius 
Fourth Grade:  Corlea Lange, Anders Carlson, Nathaniel Beese, Freddy Hunter, Bryce  
Register, Ashelyn Clark, Torin Bjorkman 
Fifth Grade: Ana Lindsey, Hyde Kenney, Justin Thomas, Dakota Layland, Lawson James,  
J.D. Peterson, Caya Asbille 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: February 27th-March 3rd.  Breakfast is served  

daily 8:00 until 8:25.  Milk is offered with every meal. 

Monday– Chicken Quesadilla Max, Max Cheese Sticks & Choice of  

Marinara Dipping Sauce, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic Toast 

Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes, Home-style Chicken Sandwich, 

Mini Corn Dogs 

Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, Cheese or Pepperoni 

Pizza 

Thursday– Pasta & Meatball Marinara and Choice of WG Garlic Toast, 

Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic Toast  

Friday– BBQ Chicken & Choice of WG Garlic Toast, Cheeseburger, Mini 

Corn Dogs 


